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Absolutely not!  You are saying that you don’t trust the individual communities to work 

together to do what’s best for their children and community.  The decisions regarding 

are children are in our hands NOT yours! We vote, we communicate and we are the 

ones involved in the day to day happenings and you want to give control to some one 

at the state level who has most likely never even been to the schools.   Stop the 

tyranny, we wont bow down! 


